
July 7, 2020 
 
 
 
Gloria Langstaff 
10800 Grant Creek Rd 
Missoula, MT. 59808 
 
 
Mayor John Engen and Missoula City Council 
435 Ryman 
Missoula, MT  59802 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members, 
 
Although I live near the top of Grant Creek Road (at the junction of Bench Road), I 
am extremely concerned about only one access for incoming and outgoing traffic 
at the very beginning of Grant Creek Road. Even with the additional lane being 
constructed, long lines will occur during the summer with tourists and semis 
stopping for gas and during the winter with the many vehicles going to and 
returning from Snow Bowl. 
 
The current traffic flow is already dangerous for emergency vehicles, be it fire or 
police, to get through the intersection, let alone up to my house. There is no cell 
phone service up here, so contact during an emergency is limited.  
 
PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW REZONING OF THE GRAVEL PIT. It affects everyone‘s lives 
and safety up Grant Creek. I am not against the current zoning laws. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
 
Very sincerely, 
 
Gloria Langstaff 
 


